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Dates to Remember  

September  

11th Fri Assembly via Zoom 12:30pm 

18th Fri Last day of Term 3. Finish at 2:30pm 

October  

5th Mon First day of Term 4 (Remote learning) 

12th Mon All students attend school onsite 

21st Wed School Council 6pm (Webex) 

22nd Thurs Book Week ï Dress Up Day 

23rd Fri Public Holiday ï No School 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The Bairnsdale & Tambo Principal Network met yesterday to consider a common approach for a return to onsite 

learning arrangements in our area. The discussion reflected the announcement from Premier, Daniel Andrews, on 

Sunday 6th September, and considered further advice from the Department of Education. Schools are still waiting 

for the next Operating Guide which will lay out the details but at this time the following arrangements will be in 

place. 

 

Week 10, Term 3: Remote learning will remain in place for the last week of term. 

Term 3 will finish on Friday 18th September at 2:30pm.  

For the onsite supervision students there will be no afternoon bus. 

 

School Holidays: Saturday 19th September to Sunday 4th October 

 

Term 4 commences Monday 5th October  
 

Week 1. 
Monday 5th October to Friday 9th October: At the direction of Victoriaôs Chief Health Officer, all students will 

continue to learn from home using the schoolôs current Remote Learning timetable and resources.  

 

Week 2. 
Monday 12th October onwards: All students will return to onsite learning on Monday.  

There will not be a staggered return for students at Eagle Point Primary School. 

 

Week 3. 
The Grand Final Eve public holiday will be held on Friday 23 October, 2020. 

 

All of the staff at Eagle Point Primary School are looking forward to the studentôs return to face to face 

teaching. Although this is still a few weeks away please keep the momentum going, learning from home is still 

very important. We will keep you updated with more information as we receive it. Take care of yourselves over 

the next few weeks, make time to exercise and enjoy the beautiful spring weather. 

 

Kind regards, 

Anna Duncan 

Principal 
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Attendance Week 10 
We appreciate that engaging in learning from home can be difficult at times and families have been 

committed throughout the journey. We are really looking forward to having students back onsite as 

quickly as possible. Next week staff will be available to students during their normal Zoom times and we 

encourage as many students to attend as possible. For this final week of term all students will be marked 

as present at school with the understanding that work may not be uploaded to Class Dojo. If you have 

any questions about this please talk to your childôs teacher. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

On behalf of Eagle Point Primary School Council I would just like to write to you all in 

regards to the COVID-19 restrictions and limitations. The pressure, strain and challenges 

which you are feeling as parents doing home schooling while undertaking your normal 

activities in this environment is difficult and at times definitely frustrating. There is no 

other word to describe it. In saying that though the work which you along with all the 

teaching and support staff have put in to making this work has been incredible with such 

tight timeframes.  

 

On Sunday, there was a road map to recovery announced by the Premier which has a staged 

return to onsite learning for all regional students with safety measures in place. The safety 

measures have not yet been provided by the Department of Education and Training and the 

school expects to receive this next week. Once these have been received Anna and the rest 

of the team will be working out what they mean and implementing them in a way that 

works for the school community and provides the best possible outcomes for all the 

students. 

 

I would just like to note and acknowledge the work which has been undertaken by the team 

at Eagle Point Primary School. What they have managed to achieve in short time frames 

by setting up remote learning and making sure that the right resources are available over 

the last now six months is something for them and everyone to be proud of. The school 

does not receive any prior warning or heads up with what is going to be announced by the 

government and like the rest of us Anna and everyone finds out what is going on through 

the news first and then has to plan accordingly on top of being parents or guardians 

themselves. They too through this time have found it challenging as they have put their 

students at times ahead of their own children and families. 

 

The School Council would like to say thank you to the parents, guardians, teaching and 

support staff and everyone else involved in remote learning for their dedication, 

commitment and ensuring that the students of Eagle Point Primary School were still able 

to have quality engagement with teachers and learning through this time. Thankfully it 

looks like we are coming out of it and moving to something that we all will enjoy with a 

return to some normalcy. 

 

Thankyou 

Jamie Williamson 

School Council President 

On behalf of EPPS School Council. 



 

 

ON YOUR MARKS, GET SET, GO!!  
Athletics Day  is planned for the start 

of next term!  



 



 
 



 

 



 
 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


